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Dear 3rd grade families,
Here is what we are up to this week…
Reading/Grammar:  This week our Harcourt story is Lon Po Po. This is a Chinese version of Little Red Riding Hood. We will compare and contrast the two stories and continue using the Rule Based Summary to help us perfect our summarizing skills. 
Writing: Last week we spent some time coming up with better, juicier adjectives for eight boring, overused words. This week we will write descriptive paragraphs of secret items while trying to avoid using those boring eight words. Students will present their descriptive writing to the class to see if they can guess what their item is.
Math: (Mrs. Davidson) This week we will be continuing learning about fractions and will be having interactive learning with paper fractions strips. Students will be using the strips to find equivalent fractions and to compare fractions. We will end the week by locating fractions on a number line. I am grateful to all your wonderful children as they have helped me learn how to use the Smart Board, they are not only great students they are also fantastic helpers.
Science: We are super excited to go back to science this week and complete three additional aerospace lessons. We will investigate space food eaten by astronauts so that we can better understand the terms hydrate, soluble, and insoluble. We will create foam airplanes to learn about the parts of a plane and how they fly. Lastly, we will create bag masks with tongues to demonstrate Bernoulli’s Principal (which is used to understand how air flows). Students are welcome to wear their ACE shirts on Monday to celebrate our fun week of science.
Info to know: 
 -  January 24th we will honor the students who received principal’s list, honor roll, and/or a character award. Please join us in the cafeteria from 9:00-9:30. Notes went home last letting you know if your child is receiving one of these awards.

-  January 26th is picture day! Watch for more info coming home on Monday.

 - January 28th the Sees Candy orders are due. We appreciate your orders and your support for Anthem School.
-  February 2nd is a full day staff in-service day so no school for students.

-  February 21st is President’s Day…no school!

**Please watch for information to come home on Monday regarding our upcoming field trip on April 1st. We will be going to the Challenger Space Center!! If you are interested in attending, the cost for chaperones is 18$ (same for students). Please let me know by Friday if you would like to go. If we have more volunteer than we can take then I will do a drawing.

Respectfully,
Mrs. Peterson and Mrs. Davidson
